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Colleagues,

Lee Hutchison

" Monday; 10 Jantary 2011 10:21 AM . .

Dan Spiller; Bamry Dennien; Scott Denher; Michael Lyons
Aleisha Coote;;SEQWGM Emergency .

0830h Teleconference Notes

Flooding 0830'10JAN11 Teleconference.docx .

Attached are the notes as taken during the' teleconference today.

Lee Hutchison

Risk and Emergency Manager
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Tigleconference_ossoh 10 jamiary-z,on: ~Dam Releases and Flooding i

in attén‘dani:e

Barry Denhien

Dan Spiller
Scott Denner -

Michae! Lyons
Lee Hutchison.

Seqwater —~ Peter Burrpws, Rob Dury, Paul Bird; Stan Stevenson

Review the current release strategy -

Seqwater —Manual - 4, 000m3/s but aiming for 3;500m3/s — -4 ,000m3/s in the river
Will adjust timings based on what is happeriing downstream -

Release at 3,500m3/s — currently at 2 ODOmals

2,500m3fsin next 312-24hrs - : ) ,

ObJective is to minimise urban impacts. o

Barry - @ 3,500m3/s comf'ortable through Moggill. E‘osnt between W2 and W3is 7
critical. Need to engage BCC at highest !evel when decision i is made . | T
Dan—above 3.5 —'ﬂoodmg attnbutab!e to dam releases ~ Comms néed to be clear
Peter Burrows —8,80D-9, 000m3/s inflows . '

Barry - - Team talks to BCC and Bom {planned above 3 5}, check concerns {not input
into modet), document any concerns.

Peter-- how much notice can we give that we are mowng from 3 500m3/s to
4,000m3/s at Moggill — - Key question.

Agenda
e 325and4
o
Q
o
o
Q
o
o
o
o]
o
Scenarios —
« W2

BCC second scenario — river at 3,500m3/s with local rainfal cau sing localised/flash flooding.
Barry —inflows in calcs? -
Dan—could it.go over 4,000m3/s?

Action - Seqwater will come back with some further modelling info next hour.

_How long at 3,500m3/s

Trigeer to go from 4,000m3/s and up

Grid Operations

[ ]

WTP

Stan — Somerset — some facilities shut down.
Site access—emerging issues .

. Landslips — emerging issue
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. .+ tanders Shute ~ landslide issues***
Kenflworth = 36hrs
" Mt Crosby—=0K.
More detail at 1100h.
Need to max sys storage. Linkwater comfortable X .
Staff unable tq return from leave or access workplace —is respurcing a risk?

Codrdination —

-+ 1000h Min -
« 1030h Min
* 1100k Grid OPs
» 12PM meeting 8CC/80M {telecen) .
.+ TSRs - BoM and BCC — update with issuas and expectiations .
s W37 post 1200h teleconference as technical basis for madia comms

Communications .

% 1400h TV
« Short advisory am hrs earlier today

* Level 3 Emergency Escalation

+ Emergency Manager appointed - Dan
+ Comms Manager appdinted — Michaal -

Telecbnferenqe eﬁd at 0902kh.

Tipping paint discussion ~ how long can we hold for and what are the risks

SEQWGHM Actions

s+ Distribute TSR to BCC and Bom for formal input and endorsement
* Communicate TSR to Gov't stakeholders





